NOTICE TO
ALL EMPLOYEES

POSTED PURSUANT TO A SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT
APPROVED BY A REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF THE
FEDERAL LABOR RELATIONS AUTHORITY

AFGE, Council 222 filed an unfair labor practice charge with an
FLRA Regional Director in Case No. WA-CA-15-0272 alleging
that HUD violated the Federal Service Labor-Management
Relations Statute when it did not bargain with the Union on the
subject of Affinity Groups. In settlement of that charge, the
Agency agrees as follows:

WE WILL bargain with the Union on the subject of Affinity
Groups to the extent required by the Statute.

WE WILL NOT interfere with, restrain, or coerce employees in the
exercise of their rights assured by the Statute.

Department of Housing and Urban Development

Dated

By

Michael H. Stein, Deputy Director, Employee and Labor Relations

THIS IS AN OFFICIAL NOTICE
THIS NOTICE MUST NOT BE ALTERED, DEFACED OR COVERED BY ANY OTHER MATERIAL

If employees have any question concerning this Notice or compliance with its provisions, they may communicate
directly with the Regional Director for the Federal Labor Relations Authority whose address is:

Federal Labor Relations Authority
Denver Regional Office
1244 Speer Boulevard, Suite 446
Denver, CO 80204-3581
Phone: 303-844-5224
Fax: 303-844-2774
Case No. WA-CA-15-0272
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